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April is National 
Credit Union 
Youth Month
Anyone who opens 
a Youth Account or 
makes a minimum 
$5.00 deposit to an 
existing Youth Account 
will be entered into a 
drawing for $25.00 and 
receive a special gift!

For more info 
contact us! 
Cheney: 509.235.6533 
Westbow: 509.598.7151

Looking to Update 
Your Home?

Thank you to our volunteer 
board members!

A CFCU 2nd Mortgage can make your 
home renovation or landscaping ideas 
become reality! We offer a variety of 
terms and low closing costs. Call a 
CFCU Mortgage lender today.

Cheney 509.235.6533 or Westbow 509.598.7151.

Thank you to our volunteer board 
members! Our 72nd annual meeting was 
held on Saturday, March 11th. Everyone 
at CFCU is excited for the things coming 
to CFCU this year. The board officers are 
as follows: President ~ Jan Bliss, Vice 
President ~ Leslie Mowatt, Treasurer ~ Earl 
Overlie, Secretary ~ Laurie Hale. Other 
board members include Les Harris, Rick 
Edwards, and Randy Suess. Our Supervisory 
Committee members: Supervisory Chair ~ 
Jeri Morgan, committee members ~ Randy 
Suess, and Judith Personett.

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS
We are looking for volunteers for our 
Supervisory Committee! If you’re interested 
please contact us at 509.235.6533.



Upcoming Events 
in the community

Holiday 
Closures

	• Shred Day/Cheney 
Clean Sweep, April 15th

	• MayFest, May 13th

	• Medical Lake 
Founder’s Day, June 17th

Celebrating Angela’s 
30 years of service!

Here For You Since 1951

On May 14th, 2023, we will celebrate 
Angela’s CFCU Anniversary! Angela 
has served the credit union and the 
Cheney community for 30 years! 
Her dedication, knowledge and 
experience are boundless. Angela, 
we are so thankful for everything 
you do for Cheney FCU!

Memorial Day 
Monday, 5/29/2023

Juneteenth 
Monday, 6/19/2023

Independence Day 
Tuesday, 7/4/2023
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